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Weekly News – Friday 3rd May 2019  
 

Year 4 
 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

This week Larch and Yew Class had the opportunity to visit the 
Kingston Mosque. It was an enjoyable morning for all and a 
fantastic start to our topic of Islam. We would like to thank all of 
the parents who volunteered their time to help us on this 
informative trip.  

Chestnut and Larch Class thoroughly enjoyed their first 
swimming lesson this week. The instructors were able to assess 
the children’s ability in the water to place them in appropriate 
groups.  

In English the children have enjoyed writing diary entries from 
the story of ‘Cloud Tea Monkeys’ and in Maths we have started 
work on hundredths. 

In Topic we have explored what we find at the coast. The 
children we able to identify man-made and natural features.  

Miss Davies and Mrs Brechin will be helping with the Year 5 
‘School Journey’ trip next week. The trip is all week from 
Tuesday-Friday. This means that Mrs Khan will be looking after 
Yew Class and Mrs Delaney will be in Chestnut Class.  

Have a lovely bank holiday weekend! 

Year 4 Team  

  

Home Learning Reminder 

Please ensure that children are practicing their spellings and times 
tables regularly during the week. Don’t forget to keep reading  

This week we have sent home Maths homework on hundredths! All 
children need to complete questions 1 2 and 3. For those children 
that would like an extra challenge, they can have a go at 
questions 4 and 5.  

 

 

Date Reminders 

6th May Bank Holiday 
(No school)  

 
Swimming: 

Yew- Tuesday 7th May  
Larch- Wednesday 9th May 

 
 

Announcements 

Please ensure to be at the 
Kingfisher pool for 9am on the 
days that you are swimming.   
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